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Fundraising group ‘Air Barb’s Crew’ to host High Tea in support of The Mary 
Potter Foundation 

 
 

Air Barb’s Crew is a group of dedicated volunteers who host spectacular fundraising events throughout the year 
in support of The Mary Potter Foundation. 
 
Made up of Tony, Juliann, Bec and Sara Andriani and their family and friends, in memory of their Wife, Mum, 
Sister, Aunt and Friend, Barbara, who spent a short time in Mary Potter Hospice at the end of her cancer 
journey. 
 
Their upcoming event is Barbara’s High Tea - set to be an afternoon of good food, great company, raffles, 
auctions, and giveaways on the day. 
 
Barbara’s High Tea will be held on Sunday 22 October 2023 at the newly renovated Arkaba Hotel. 
 
All proceeds from the event will be donated to The Mary Potter Foundation, helping to ensure every South 
Australian has access to exceptional palliative and end-of-life care. 
 
Tickets are just $60 (+ booking fee) and available until Sunday 15th October on Sticky Tickets (via link below) 
or by contacting Juliann on 0407 394 334. 

 
https://www.stickytickets.com.au/6lnv4/barbaras_high_tea_2023.aspx  

 
Thanks to supporters like Air Barbs Crew, The Mary Potter Foundation can bring compassionate care and 
loving support to palliative patients and their families. 
 
Air Barb’s Crew is in its 5th year of fundraising for The Mary Potter Foundation and their hope is that this 
event will see their total fundraising efforts reach well over $20,000. 
 
Since 1987, The Mary Potter Foundation has supported Mary Potter Hospice in becoming one of the most 
important and highly regarded providers of in-patient palliative and end-of-life care in South Australia.  
 
Hundreds of patients and their families every year are so grateful for the compassion, dignity, and love that the 
Hospice team brings into their lives. 
 
The Mary Potter Foundation has been privileged to play a part, through community support, to ensure that 
care is there every day it is needed and that the facilities, along with staff skills and knowledge are continually 
improved to provide the best possible environment and standard of care for everyone. 

 
For interviews or queries, please contact Juliann Andriani 

0407 394 334  juliann.andriani@gmail.com 
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